
 
 

December 19, 2007 
 

City of Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
Department of Public Works/Fire Department 

 
Addendum #1 

 
RFP #34-08 Station II Building Commissioning” 

 
To the attention of all prospective proposers for the Fundamental Building 
Systems commissioning Fire Station II, City of Portsmouth, NH. 
 
The pre-proposal meeting scheduled for Thursday December 20, 2007 @ 
11:00 a.m. has been cancelled.   
 
It has been determined after careful consideration that it is not necessary to hold 
the meeting.  All questions regarding this proposal can be addressed to Dan 
Hartrey at 603-610-7299. 
 
All plan holders will receive addendum #2 which will include drawings and other 
information sufficient to submit a proposal. 
 
All else remains unchanged from original document including the due date.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do 
so may subject a proposer to disqualification. 
 
End of addendum. 
 

 

 

 


